
Hello, 
 
 This is Paul at Loyola Marina Auto Care. We hope you and your loved ones are doing 
well as we work together to get past these troubling times. We are reaching out to let 
our community know that we are designated an Essential Business and we are here 
for you. 
 
            Whether: 

• Your work schedule previously conflicted with getting needed repairs done  
• You are also part of an Essential Business and still need to get back and forth 

to work 
• You need to get back and forth to provide care for someone else 
• You need reliable transportation to pick up essential supplies and/or get needed 

care 
• You just want to take advantage of not needing your vehicle while it's in for 

repairs, we are here to help.  

 
  We are offering Mobile Service as well as  Free Local Pick up and Drop 
Off services by appointment. Some simple services can be provided right in your 
driveway, and if needed, we can pick up the vehicle for repairs and drop it back off 
when it's ready. We can send estimates and invoices by email and take payment over 
the phone to eliminate the risk of exposure. We will also ensure we sanitize the areas 
we touched before returning the vehicle to you to help reduce possible exposure. We 
encourage you to follow up with your own precautions. 
 
  Continuing to support your local businesses who are trying their best to be here in this 
time of need goes a long way and is very much appreciated. Please be aware that our 
waiting area is closed to maintain a minimum 6 feet of safe distance between 
individuals. Stay healthy and stay safe. We'll continue to be here to talk about your 
questions, concerns or previously deferred services on your vehicle. Please contact us 
for availability and scheduling as our hours of operation may vary during this crisis. 
 
Thank you, 
Paul G. 
Service Advisor 
Loyola Marina Auto Care 
8314 Lincoln Blvd. 
Westchester, Ca. 90045 
(424) 331-9585 
loyolamarina.com 
 


